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Everyone is encouraged to come 
by and wish Mark a happy 
retirement!

The filing period for public 
office candidates requesting a 
place on the 2024 Republican 
primary ballot, county chair 

at the depot following the 
awards.

A retirement reception for 
Mark Sides will be held on 
Friday, December 15, from 11 
am to 2 pm at the USDA 
Service Center in Robert Lee.  

It is time once again for 
Christmas Greetings!  The 
Observer/Enterprise  would 
like to remind businesses and 
individuals wishing to place a 
Christmas greeting in the 
newspaper to call/text to 
choose your greeting for the 
December 22nd issue.

Deadline for this year’s 
greetings is Monday, December 
11 at 12 noon.  For more 
information or to place your 
greeting, contact Morgan at 
(325) 277-9210.

Monday, December 11, is also
the deadline for the annual Year
in Review issue set for 

publication December 29, 2023.

Christmas in Olde Bronte is 
set for Saturday, December 9 in 
downtown Bronte.  Vendors will 
be set up for shopping at 
beginning at 10 am with Mrs. 
Claus Storytime to be held at 1 
pm at the bank.  Pictures with 
Santa will begin at 2 pm at the 
Blue Goose with the chili cook-
off  set for 4 pm.  The light 
parade will begin at dark at 
Bronte Health and Rehab 
Center and conclude at the 
depot.  The parade awards will 
be announced at the depot 
following the parade and a 
Christmas movie will be shown 

filing, as well as the filing period 
for Republic Precinct Chairs 
closes Monday, December 11 at 
6 pm.

Those interested in running 
for one of  these positions may 
contact Coke County 
Republican Chair Deborah 
Bailey at (325) 277-9128.

 Vision with a Purpose held their annual Small Town Christmas 
in Robert Lee on Saturday evening, December 2.  Festivities included a visit from Santa, gifts, 
games, and goodies.


